
Subject: Request to Address Music Volume 

Issues 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to bring to your attention a concern regarding 

the volume of music being played at [Location/Event] during [specific times or occasions]. 

While I understand the importance of creating an enjoyable atmosphere, the current volume 

levels have been causing some discomfort for myself and other patrons. It would be greatly 

appreciated if you could consider adjusting the volume to a more moderate level. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your understanding and a positive 

resolution. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


